


The Path God Will Lead Us 

and other teachers cheered me up when I was down, and God was watching my 

back. In the end, I could play the best I ever had in my life. 

So, I have some advice for juniors. Don't be afraid of making mistakes. You're 

not alone. Our teachers are always there for you. Your friends are always there for 

you. Your family is always there to help and support you. And of course, God is 

always with you. The doors are open for you. Please don't be afraid to challenge 

yourself. 

For my classmates, we are going to continue to face many difficulties, just as 

we have already faced many difficulties. We must never forget that God will never 

give us a problem that we cannot get through. And we must remember that we are 

getting closer to God each day through worship. Everything has a reason. Nothing is a 

waste. 

Let's thank our teachers, our parents, our families, our-friends and God for 

supporting us up until our graduation from junior high school. It's clear now that we 

were chosen to be here. Let us go forward to high school to produce more fruit that 

will last. 
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